
   

 
News Release 

SUMMER BEACH BUS SCHEDULE NOW AVAILABLE 

 The City of Agoura Hills Department of Community Services announces its Summer 2010 

Beach Bus program for all ages to Zuma Beach in Malibu.  The bus makes four round trips 

daily, Monday-Friday, from June 21 through August 20, 2010. 

Riders must have Picture Identification in order to board the bus (school i.d., Driver’s 

License, etc.).  The service is $1 each way and riders must have exact change.  The 

scheduled stops are Lindero Canyon Middle School, Agoura High School and Liberty 

Canyon/Agoura Road.  Bus schedules can be picked up at the Agoura Hills City Hall, the 

Agoura Hills Recreation Center, the Agoura Hills Library, or online at www.ci.agoura-hills.ca.us. 

Please note:  Due to traffic congestion, the scheduled time are subject to change without 

notice.  For more information, please call the Agoura Hills Recreation Center at (818) 597-7361 

or stop by 30610 Thousand Oaks Boulevard.   

     

  

 
 
 
 
 

Contact: Meredith Petit 
City of Agoura Hills 
Department of Community Services 
30610 Thousand Oaks Blvd. 
Agoura Hills, CA  91301 
Phone:  (818) 597-7361 
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